RADIO STATION

KMCD

THOMAS C. HOLMQUIST, General Manager
FAIRFIELD, IOWA 52556

August 17,\1971

Mr., Carl W. Dabelstein

192l South 55th Strest
Omaha, Nebraska 68106

Dear Mr, Dabelsteln,
We are plsased to verify your reception of
K M C D Radio on Saturday, August 1L, 1971,

Your description of programs is corract,

I am enclosing extra information about our
station which you might find useful,

Station Manager

BR/ch



